
Subject: Letter of Reference

From: "Laurie Wally" <labtop@embarqmail.com>

Date: 9/18/2011 10:58 PM

To: <crusscat@gmail.com>

Gary Mellor, CEO

Omega Environmental Services

280 Huyler Street

South Hackensack New Jersey 07606

 
I am the owner of an International Environmental Consulting Company that provides remediation design and support

services to PRP Groups and Muncipalities. I have had the opportunity work with Chuck at CRS and evaluate his design

for portable remediation containment systems and temporary structures.

 
Based upon the design review of Chuck,s system,the initial feed back is extramely positive. The ease of assembly,

portability, flexable design criteria and resistant to wind and driving rain make the system a strong alternative to other

containment systems that are presently in use.

 
In speaking with several Facility AVP's at local Hospitals  that represent a large part of our client base,about the CRS

System, they can see a strong need in the areas for temporary shelters for mechanical equipment equipment, temporary

structures for construction offices and portable classrooms for teaching.

 
Our organization sees astrong need and has made a decision to market and promote Chuck's design to our client base.

 
Sincerely,

 
Gary J. Mellor, CEO
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